
This term, in Badger class, our topic is  

Where my wellies take me 

 
 

Our PE days are Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Our Library day is Monday.  

Wildmoor Heath walk: Tuesday 26th September at 

1.30pm. Please let us know if you would like to join 

us. We require a minimum about of adults for our 

walk to go ahead.  

Key vocabulary:  

 

 

Science- living, dead, never been alive, habitat, micro-

habitat, food chain, 

Art- cut, press, roll, mould and carve 

Geography- heathland, local area, heath, physical  

Computing- algorithm, instructions  



Here is an overview of what we are learning in Year 

Two this term: 

English 

We will be sharing lots of stories including Ravi’s Roar 

and Bog Baby. We will also create our own non-fiction 

text about animals found on Wildmoor Heath.  

We will continue to teach the use of finger spaces, full 

stops, capital letters and question marks. We will 

encourage children to use interesting adjectives 

(describing words) and write in different tenses.  

Maths 

This term we will be looking at Place Value (up to 100) 

and addition and subtraction.  We will be continuing to 

develop the children’s understanding of numbers up to 

100. Our focus will be number bonds (two numbers that 

add together) to 10, then 20 and then to 100.  

 

 

 

 

 



Foundation subjects: 

As scientists, we will be: 

• Exploring and comparing the differences between 

things that are living, dead, and things that have 

never been alive 

• identifying and naming a variety of plants and 

animals in their habitats, including microhabitats 

• identifying what a habitat is 

• describing a simple food chain 

As musicians, we will be:  

• Listen, learn and respond to new songs. 

• Compose and perform a new song. 

As artists, we will be: 

• Designing and creating our own clay tile based on 

the painting ‘Surprised’ by Henri Rousseau 

• Use techniques such as rolling, cutting, moulding 

and carving 

 

 

 



As geographers we will be: 

• Study our school and its grounds 

• Exploring the school and its local environment  

 

PSHE 

In PSHE this term our theme is ‘Being me in my world’ 

 

P.E. 

In Outdoor PE we will continue to focus on ball skills. In 

Indoor PE we will develop the fundamental skills of 

balancing, running, changing direction, jumping, hopping 

and skipping. 

 

R.E. 

We will be learning about Christianity and focussing on 

the question ‘What does Jesus teach?’  

 

 

 



 

ICT & Computing  

We will be: 

•  Learning what an algorithm is and to create a 

simple program  


